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          September 21, 2019 
 
 
 
Director Wendy Bales 
Electoral Area C 
Fraser Valley Regional District 
 
Attn: Director Wendy Bales 
 
Dear Ms. Bales  
 
On behalf of the Hemlock Valley Home Owners Association (HVHA) I would like to apply for a Grant-in-Aid 
in the amount of $3000.00. 
 
HVHA represents all recreational, residential, home and property owners in the community of Hemlock 
Valley.   As you are aware with the approved major expansion plans at Hemlock Resort, the Executive 
Board is aware of the importance to collaborate with the community so that they are always informed. In 
addition, we strive to ensure that the owners along with their families feel that they continue to be part 
of the community. We are working hard to serve the community and secure improvements in the interest 
of all parties. 
 
As such, we have several Community events/projects (Annual BBQ, Seasonal Fireworks Celebrations, 
Elegant Affair, Family Day events, Annual Spring Clean Up, Night Snow Shoe Hikes, ‘Do you want to build 
a Snow Man?’ etc.) planned throughout the year which will encourage family participation to increase 
community awareness.  Each year our Executive will seek out new ideas and events to ensure our 
community stays connected.  In addition, we are considering to use funds with this new request going 
towards the purchase of a storage locker for our equipment.  This is something that we urgently need to 
ensure our new equipment and supplies are safe and protected at all times. 
 
We trust our Grant-in-aid application will be presented at your next meeting and that it meets with the 
Board’s favorable approval. 
 
Thank you.  
 
Regards, 
Erna Brkich 
Treasurer 
Hemlock Valley Homeowner Association  

http://www.hvha.ca/

